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6 October, 2015

Dear Mr Melding,

Re. Parliamentary oversight and reporting of intergovernmental relations 
under the new provisions in the Scotland Bill

Further to my letter of 7 September, I am pleased to attach a copy of the 
Committee’s report on the above-mentioned subject that has been published today. 

As outlined in your response of 5 October, I should be pleased to continue the 
cross-committee dialogue on these important matters. I’ll also give consideration to 
your other point on the Scottish experience of devolution and get back to you.

In the meantime, I’d be delighted to receive any thoughts you may have on our 
Report.

Yours sincerely,

Bruce Crawford MSP
Convener
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